From: registrar

To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Monday, December 3, 2018 9:40:53 AM

Theresa Mitchell

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, December 1, 2018 8:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - || || G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-12-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0270

-- Name --
Theresa Mitchell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Keep Orillia Power. We have our own power and do not need Hydro One. Why would we sell to hydro one for a
price that is below then value. Orillia should not sell because of the extremely high debt it faces.

Orillia Power is ours not for the council to give away

-- Attachment --
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